
Meeting December 9, 2006 
 
Members: Stephen Wagner, Dr. Mackey, Aaron Howell, Paul Elliot, Pablo Orpin, Dr 
Wilson, Brett Keller, Megan Bush, Erin Fulks and Sarah Christensen. 
 
We will be going to Beebe January 30, 2007 to do some air rocket and water rocket stuff 
with Mrs. Garner’s glass.    
 
We have $300 for t-shirts, but also we need that for transportation, supplies, and food.  
We also need a pump.  As far as the other stuff for the elementary schools, we have it.  
 
Mackey—we need an electric pump.  Not one that is car operated. Needs to be portable.   
 
Paul is working on the website and also Dr. Mackey is scanning the article from Erin’s 
newspaper. 
 
The CDR outline is sent out to everyone via their contact information. 
 
Megan will be signing off on the ordering stuff since she is in charge of budgeting.  
 
Brett will be editing the budget to make sure it includes all the stuff he needs.  
 
Aaron is working on the logo for the t-shirts. 
 
The CDR Slideshow is due Jan 16.  Everything must be done with the CDR.  No second 
chances. 
 
We have a teleconference when we get back 
 
Over the holidays look over the pdr and cdr and work on it.  Sarah will email everyone. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:45 
 


